
 

On June 17th, our 14 eighth-grade students will graduate and move on to high 
school.  Thank you for the part that you have played in their lives at HPCA 
through financial donations, prayers, and volunteering.  Please continue to 
keep them in your prayers as they move to the next stage of their lives.   

Amber 
This was Amber’s first year at HPCA, and she will be at-

tending the Community Academy of Philadelphia next fall. 

She appreciated the teachers’ guidance at HPCA and will 

miss her friends. She plans to become a psychologist after 

obtaining her degree from Temple or Penn State. 

Anthony 
Anthony started at HPCA in the 7th grade. Through his time 

at the school, he has gained a better understanding of 

God’s word. Anthony will miss the “family feel” that he 

loves at HPCA. After attending college, he plans to become 

an actor. 

Angel 
Angel has been at HPCA since 6th grade and will be attend-

ing Esperanza Academy Charter High School. He appreci-

ates the relationships he has at HPCA, the teaching, and 

the knowledge he gained while here.  Angel values his 

education because it occupies him with meaningful tasks. 

Rasheed 
Rasheed has attended HPCA since kindergarten and will be 

going to Multicultural Academy Charter School. He will miss 

his HPCA family but is also looking forward to the “bigger 

experience” of high school.  He says HPCA has taught him 

to be a kind person. He plans to attend law school.  

Briela 
Briela has been at HPCA since kindergarten.  She enjoyed 

the close relationships she has with all of her teachers. She 

says the teachers taught the students that decisions impact 

their future. Briela wants to be a journalist and television 

news reporter. She also wants to be an advocate for HPCA. 

Ricky 
Ricky has been at HPCA since Pre-K and will be going to 

Archbishop Ryan High School next year. He appreciates HPCA 

because it helped keep him on a straight path and the envi-

ronment challenged him to do well. He will miss the teachers 

most. Ricky wants to be a surgeon.  

KiJuan 
KiJuan has been at HPCA since 5th grade. He loves the 

teachers because they always challenged him to be a better 

student. In high school, KiJuan is looking forward to playing 

basketball and football, and also to joining the drama club. 

He will miss everything about HPCA. 

Anthony 
Anthony has been at HPCA since kindergarten. He appreci-

ates HPCA because he learned about the Bible, and the 

teachers taught the students how to interact well with 

others. He will miss his friends, but he is also looking 

forward to meeting  new people in high school and college. 

Allisiya 
Allisiya started at HPCA in the 5th grade. She loves the 

community feel of the school, her friends and teachers, 

weekly Chapel service, and the high school readiness 

sessions. At HPCA, she learned how to help others and to 

be a better person. She wants to be a forensic scientist.  

Samantha 
Samantha has attended HPCA since 2nd grade. She appreci-

ates the teachers who put so much effort into helping the 

students succeed and the devotions that are applicable to 

daily life. She is looking forward to sports, clubs, and vol-

unteering. She wants to be an interior designer. 

Leroy 
Leroy has been at HPCA since kindergarten and  feels the 

school has prepared him well for high school. He appreci-

ates the education he received here. He will miss the com-

munity atmosphere at HPCA but is also excited to meet 

new people and play on several sports teams next year. 

Darlenis 
Darlenis started at HPCA in the 5th grade and will be going 

to Esperanza Academy Charter High School. HPCA is her 

“family” - a place where she felt the consistent support of 

friends and teachers. She is looking forward to dance as 

well as health class, because she plans to be a doctor.  

Veyonna 
Veyonna has attended HPCA since kindergarten and will be 

going to International Christian High School. Her teachers at 

HPCA were helpful and taught her a lot about Christ. She will 

miss the great connections she has here, but is also looking 

forward to meeting new people. She plans to be a nurse. 

Mykaela 
Mykaela has been at HPCA since kindergarten and will be 

going to Bodine High School. She appreciates the way teach-

ers connected with the students and the academically rigor-

ous curriculum. She is most looking forward to summer trips 

offered by her high school. She plans to be an archeologist.   


